

CITY OF COLUMBIA, MISSOURI

PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT

December 1, 2016

City of Columbia, Community Development Mr. Tim Teddy, Director PO Box 6015
Columbia MO 65205

Dear Mr. Teddy,

We have been in discussion with Crockett Engineering to create trail buffer as part of the Ridgemont Park Development. We anticipate receiving a donation of "Lot 26" of the development and are willing to accept the donation as proposed in the submitted plans.

The lot is approximately 5.79 acres and will serve as buffer for the County House Trail and help protect the creek corridor. If requested from neighbors, other park amenities such as play structures or benches may be planned in future years.

Please let me know if you have any comments or concerns with this proposed land acquisition for the City. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Michael Griggs, Director

Columbia Parks & Recreation Department